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Notice regarding IA marks

All the students of Semester IV and VI are here by informed that the Internal
Assessment (IA) marks have been uploaded on the college website. Students of IV
and VI semester of all the courses can view /access the IA through their
individual student account.

http://keshav.du.ac.in/student/login

The uploaded IA will only be available on the website till 5th June 2021 and after
that will be removed from the college website. All of you are informed to view
your IA and revert back in case of any discrepancy (if any) within the stipulated
time. No query shall be entertained after 5th June 2021.

--Sd/--

Prof Madhu Pruthi

(Principal)
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